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        Date: Wednesday 6th September 2023     

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

New Class Induction Meetings – Wednesday 13th September 
 
We have enjoyed welcoming you all back to school today. Next week we will be holding new 
class induction meetings for all parents with children from Reception to Year 6.  
 
Due to the Nursery induction meeting held in the summer term, there is no meeting for Nursery. 
However, if anyone would like to see Mrs Else please make an appointment through the school 
office.   
 
Next Wednesday 13th September, there will be a short induction meeting led by your child’s 
new class teacher. This will be an opportunity for you to see your child’s new teacher (if you 
have not yet had the chance to) and to find out information about the class set up, topic areas 
they will be studying and have the opportunity to ask any questions.  
 
There will be two meetings next Wednesday: 
3.30pm - In school face to face meeting in the classroom. 
5:00pm - Virtual Meeting via Teams.  
 
If you have more than one child in school, there is the opportunity for you to attend both 
meetings. Please join whichever meeting suits you 
 
For our Year 6, Mrs James will also share information regarding Stanley Head for parents.  
 
Mrs Walklet will send out all of the Teams links for these meetings next week. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rigby  
Principal 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I _________________________________, parent of _________________________________ 
 
will/ will not (please delete as appropriate) be attending the new class induction meeting 
 

 Tick Year Group 

3.30pm - In school face to face meeting in the classroom 
 

  

5:00pm - Virtual Meeting via Teams 
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